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RIBBON CABLE CONNECTOR COVERS 

Due to declining sales and increasing challenges in maintaining product conformance, certain 

product part numbers are now discontinued.  

The cost of maintaining these products have increased to the point where they can no longer 

be sustained.  

Molds are mature and re-tooling is not viable based on current production volume.  

 

Discontinued Product Part Numbers 

9 Position Part Number: A39E100009 

15 Position Part Number: A39E100015 

25 Position Part Number: A39E100025 

 

Replacement Product Part Numbers 

Product will be available until current inventory is depleted. 

No future replacements planned. 

 

For further information please contact: sales@northerntech.com 

 


